
Sophie Butcher - EAST GUYONG QUARRY PROJECT (06_0193 MOD 1) 

  
Sophie 

Council staff have reviewed the modified application and have no objection to the proposal. The 

modification is likely to bring about a better outcome re traffic flow and visual impact. 

  

Regards 

Heather Nicholls 

Director Environmental Services 

Cabonne council 
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